Member Whakatane Sportfishing Club Whakatane

14/10/2021

Club Closure:

Dear Member.

The Whakatane Sportfishing Club has been given the opportunity to host the BOP Rugby Union's annual prize giving, this event will take place on Thursday the 4th November 2021.

At their monthly meeting on Tuesday the 12th of October 2021 the committee have agreed to close the club to members and guests for this event under By – Law 27. (c) (iii). The time of closure will be from 3.00 pm until midnight.

Given the current climate this represents a fantastic opportunity for the club.

The committee and management apologise for any inconvenience this may cause.

Yours Sincerely,

Committee Whakatane Sportfishing Club

